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Greetings from the 60th Senatorial District Office, we would personally like to thank you for taking time out of your busy

schedule to learn more about our office and some of our achievements.

I continue to advocate for issues of importance and services that benefit my constituents and fellow taxpayers. My door is
always open for individuals to announce their concerns, express their ideas, and relay information in confidence. If my
office can ever be of any assistance, please feel free to call my Buffalo Office at (716) 854-8705 or my Niagara Falls Office (716)

284-5789 or stop by during normal business hours.
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